
Date- 15/08/24 

Notice 

NAAC Accredited B grade ( in 2nd cycle), Govt. aided college, affiliated to Vidyasagar University 
Website: pinglacollege.ac.in 

PINGLA THANA MAHAVIOYALAYA 
Maligram, Paschim Medinipur, Pi-72140 

It is notified for general information of all concerned that pursuant to the Memorandum 
bearing No. 3640-F(P2) dated 15.08.2024 issued by the Additional Chief Secretary to the 
Government of West Bengal Finance (Audit)Department and in view of call given by a 
Political Party for a 12 hours' bandh on the 16th August,2024, the college will remain 
open on 16!h August, 2024 and all employees must report for duty on this date. It is also 
being notified that no casual leave for absence either in the 1st half of the day or in the 
2nd half or for the whole day nor any other leave shall be granted to any employee on 
the said date unless such absence is covered by grounds as mentioned in Finance 
Department Memorandum No. 3640-F(P2)) dated 15.08.2024. The employees who were 
on leave on the 14thAugust,2024 shall have to report for duty on 16thAugust,2024. 

Where the absence is not covered by any of the reasons mentioned in the said 
Memorandum and the leave is not approved, the same will be treated as dies non and 
no salary will be admissible for that day. 

Principal, 

Pingla Thana Mahavidyalaya 


